From: Shane Gerber

To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: I support building the new engineering building
Date: Monday, January 29, 2024 4:04:36 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I would like it to be known that as a resident of 310 Breese terrace I support the construction of the new engineering
building at 1410-1550 and 1415 engineering drive as well as 1509-1513 university avenue.
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